
Level 3, 144 Macquarie Street Hobart Tasmania  GPO Box 1691 Hobart TAS 7001 
Ph: 03 6165 6828  Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 

www.planning.tas.gov.au 

Our ref: DOC/20/18345 
Officer: Johanna Edwards 
Phone: 03 6165 6811 
Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 

25 February 2020 

Dear Representor 

Central Coast draft Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) 

Following the hearing into the draft Central Coast Local Provisions Schedule on 21-23 January 
2020, the Commission directed the planning authority to provide further advice on a number of 
matters. The direction is available on 
https://iplan.tas.gov.au/Pages/XC.Track.Assessment/SearchAssessment.aspx?id=829. 

The planning authority has requested an extension of time until 10 March 2020 to respond to all 
matters in the direction and the Commission has agreed to this request. When the planning 
authority’s response has been received it will be made available on iplan.  

All parties will have two weeks from the date of publication on iplan to provide response 
submissions. You will be notified when publication occurs.  

The Commission will then determine whether further hearings are required.  
If you require further information, please contact Johanna Edwards, Planning Adviser, on 
03 6165 6811. 

Yours sincerely 

John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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